Chancellor Deane W. Malott,
University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Malott:

It has been gquite some time
carbon copy of George Edward's letter to ~
the N.C.A.A. Basketball Tournament. I have taken some time

fair attitude of the N.C.A.A. Executive taki
the money and leaving the colleges nothing but an opportunity




